Notice is hereby given that the City of Shueyville is accepting proposals for janitorial services for the period of September 14, 2021 to September 14, 2022.  Sealed proposals must be submitted to the City Clerk no later than 3:00 p.m., September 14, 2021 at the following address: City of Shueyville, 2863 120th St NE, Swisher, Iowa 52338, Att: Janitorial Services Bid. For more information, contact City Clerk 319-848-7626 or shueyvile@southslope.net
